
TO:  Harlem Board of Education

FROM:  Josh Aurand, Chief School Business Official

DATE: September 13, 2021

RE: School Maintenance Project Grant Opportunity

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

The Harlem School District would like to apply for the School Maintenance Project Grant. This is a dollar for dollar
state matching grant program providing awards up to $50,000 exclusively for the maintenance, upkeep of buildings
or structures for educational purposes.

We would like to write this grant to repair the exterior brick at Harlem High School. There are multiple areas that will
need brick wall repairs over the next 12 months.  We are planning on writing the brick wall repair as a Life Safety
project, therefore the district's match would come from Life Safety.


